
YOU ARE INVITED! 

H.E. Alvin Smith, The Bahamas High Commissioner, 
and Paul Wynn, President of the Wynn Group of Companies, 

cordially invite you and a guest to a reception to celebrate the 
friendship between The Bahamas & Canada and share 

an exciting new program. 

COME & ENJOY A TASTE OF THE BAHAMAS IN CANADA! 

Where: 
Aviv Restaurant, 328 Dupont St., Toronto 

When: 
Thursday, September 20, 6:30pm to 10:30pm 

Brief Speeches at 7:30pm 

Attire: 
Business Casual

HOPE YOU ARE ABLE TO JOIN US ON THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 20TH! 

PLEASE RSVP BY SEPTEMBER 13TH TO ASSISTANT@BAHIGHCO.COM


